57 Girton Road London SE26 5DJ 020 3538 0220

peterselby@onetel.com

The Reverend Richard Dormandy Holy Trinity Vicarage 49 Trinity Rise London SW2 2QP

14 March 2014

Dear Richard,

Community Building in Tulse Hill

Thank you very much for sending me the information about Holy Trinity Church's community building project.

This is a really adventurous decision on the part of Holy Trinity, one that joins together Christian witness, the resourcing of the local community, all along with the sense of fun which the presentation of the material exemplifies (nobody ever succeeded in a Christian endeavour by gritting their teeth!)

Holy Trinity is situated in an area of great need, and the Church is called at this time to make a positive contribution to such areas.

I realise that what you are undertaking is hugely ambitious, and I congratulate you on the fact that that has not been allowed to put you off.

Risk, adventurous enterprise, a sense of fun, and the building of community – these all seem to me to be the ingredients of a project of immense value. I pray that God will prosper your endeavour.

Peter Selby, Bp